Town of Sheridan Dunn County, Wisconsin

Policy 201205

May 7, 2012 Rev. May 2, 2016 Rev. Nov. 16, 2016

Use of Town Hall and Premises

There is no charge or deposit required for township residents using the hall.

The hall must be reserved in advance of the event. To reserve the hall for a personal event contact the clerk. The keys will be provided on or just before the day of the event. Report to the clerk any problems with the hall before or after use.

Families are limited to two events per year unless granted exception by the town board. All club meetings schedules must be approved by the town board.

The person(s) using the hall are responsible for cleaning the hall after use and for any damages and repair needed as a result of the usage. Please take away trash accumulated at the event.

NO ALCOHOL in the hall or on the premises

NO SMOKING

Chairman of Township Board David Bartlett

Township Clerk, Suzanne Gaines West Man Alle

on 12-13-2016

on 12-13-2016